
5/13/19 TB Public Hearing minutes approved 5/28/19 

Page 1 of 2 

 
 Town of Charlton 
Saratoga County 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

May 13, 2019 
 
 

Regarding the expenditure of funds from the Parks Repair Reserve Fund 
 for the Town of Charlton 

 
 

Present:   Councilman Grasso, Councilwoman Heritage, Councilman Ranaletto, Councilman Robbins, 
Supervisor Grattidge, Town Clerk Brenda Mills, Attorney Craig.  
 
The Public Hearing began at 7:15 p.m.  
 
The Town Clerk read the following Legal Notice and confirmed that it was published in the official 
newspaper, The Daily Gazette on April 25th, 2019: 
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING 

THE EXPENDITURE OF FUNDS FROM THE PARKS REPAIR 

  
RESERVE FUND FOR THE TOWN OF CHARLTON 

Pursuant to Section 6-d of the General Municipal law of New York State, the Town Board 
gives notice that the Town Board proposes to appropriate the sum of $4,830.15 from the Town of 
Charlton Parks Repair Reserve Fund to be used to purchase a lawn mower to maintain the Town 
parks, and, the Town Board is required to hold a public hearing with respect to the expenditure of 
such funds. 
 
A public hearing will be held by the Town Board at 7:15 p.m. on May 13, 2019 at the Town Hall, 
758 Charlton Road, Charlton, New York regarding the expenditure of funds from the Town of 
Charlton Parks Repair Reserve Fund, at which time all persons desiring to be heard thereon will be 
heard. 

 
Brenda Mills 
Town Clerk 

    

4/22/19     
     
     
     
 
Councilman Grasso confirmed with Highway Superintendent Heritage that quotes were received from 3 
different vendors, and that this mower was the lowest price with all of the features that are needed. 
 
 
The Floor was opened to public comment.  No one chose to speak. 
 
 
RESOLUTION #100 

Motion by Councilman Grasso 
Motion to Adjourn of Public Hearing 

Seconded by Councilman Ranaletto 
 
Vote:  All Ayes, No Nays.   CARRIED. 
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The Hearing adjourned at 7:18 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Brenda Mills 
Town Clerk  


